Chris O'Brien

From: John Michalak <johnrm5858@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:35 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Re: Automatic reply: From Boat & property owner in Rhode Island

Dear House Finance Committee,

As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will drive both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threaten
local jobs and negatively impact our economy.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island’s marine industry.

Sincerely,

John Michalak
Newport, Rl

On Tue, May 6, 2025 at 1:36 PM House Finance Committee <Housefinancecomm@rilegislature.onmicrosoft.com>
wrote:

Thank you for submitting written testimony to the House Finance Committee.

Written testimony must include your name/organization, bilt number(s) and viewpoint (for/against/neither). The Clerk
will post testimony to the General Assembly’s website as soon as possible. Note, the posting of testimony may be
delayed due to high volume. For faster processing, send written testimony in PDF format.

Written testimony submitted to any committee/commission of the RI House of Representatives is posted to and
accessible on the website and viewable via Google, Bing, Yahoo and other search engines.
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